Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

Region IV-A
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF QUEZON PROVINCE

3 May 2021

OFFICE MEMORANDUM
OM No. (%2 ,s. 2021

RESCHEDULING OF DMEPA PRESENTATION OF SECTION/UNIT HEADS

To: OlC-Assistant Schools Division Superintendents
Division Chiefs
Section/Unit Heads
All Others Concerned

1. To enable the participants to focus on the PRIME-HRM micro-learning activities, and to provide
the section/unit heads with sufficient time in the preparation of accomplishment reports, this
Office through the School Govemance and Operations Division (SGOD) announces the
rescheduling of the DMEPA Presentation of Section/Unit Heads or the 2021 First Quarter
Program Implementation Review (PIR) scheduled on May 3, 2021 (Monday).

2. In connection, the said activity will resume on May 7, 2021 (Friday) at 1 p.m.

3. All other details stipulated in DepEd Memorandum No. 199, s. 2021 still apply.

4. Please submit the office/section/unit's audio-visual presentation (AVP) untii May 5§, 2021
(Wednesday) to the SGOD through the School Management Monitoring and Evaluation section.

5. Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

— D00t

ELIAS A. ALICAYA JR., Ed
Assistant Schools Division Su dent

Officer-in-Charge
Office of the Schools Division Superintendent
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